September 8, 2019

Amber Smith

Jacksonville, FL -

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing to highly recommend one of my employees Jonah McCarthy. Jonah has worked for the City
of Jacksonville, the division of aquatics, for the past two years and | was his acting supervisor for those
two years. Jonah's responsibilities included being a lifeguard, a swim coach for the city swim team, and
a swim instructor for young children.

Jonah has been an absolute pleasure to work with. He always arrives to work in a timely manner, always
has a positive attitude, and works well with co-workers. However, what sets him apart from the rest is
that he is a self-starter and his work ethic is relentless. Jonah has a desire to be successful at whatever
attempts. Itis so very refreshing to have an employee that always does the right thing without even
being asked. He carriers himself with the upmost character at all times.

If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact me at one of the following.

Best Regards,
Amber Smith
(904) 304-1516

Smitha6é@duvalschools.org
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